
 

4/10/2023  

 

And just like that, another week of construction is in the books! This week was filled 

with work on multiple areas; it was really great to see action happening all over.  

 

Exterior Dining and Entrance Site Work 

The top of the car port was removed and now work has 

begun on the pillars. This means that we can start to 

look at re-opening the Tower One front entrance on or 

about 4/24/2023.  

 

Our amazing resident welcome ambassadors are 

looking forward to welcoming visitors to our community 

once more through our beautiful new entrance.   

 

 

If you take a look at the picture to the right, you can start 

to get a sense of the two story glass Solarium and the 

space it’s going to give our residents for soaking up sun, 

as well as for programming and visiting with friends and 

family.  

 

 

Dining Space/Display Kitchen  

Inside, you can really start to get a sense of the elevation changes in ceiling height and 

the position of the fireplace in the Dining Space. The change in ceiling height will give 

us a much better acoustical experience while we dine and the fireplace will be a lovely 

added feature during the winter months.  



 

                         
Work has also begun with the HVAC systems; part of this renovation will be to look at 

how the system heats and cools the space and allow the system to regulate 

temperatures throughout the ground floor more evenly. We’ve retained Colliers as our 

commissioning partner and they will oversee the balancing and efficiency of the 

system, with the goal of a consistent temperature in all spaces.  

 

Upcoming Work  

This week the goal is to continue to remove the pillars for the carport and fill in all the 

gravel for the floor for the solarium and exterior dining space. Inside the focus will be 

removing that final cinderblock wall where the meat portion of the Display Kitchen will 

be.  

 

Seeing the footprint of the Solarium and the framing in the Dining Room helps us start 

to really imagine what our spaces will look like.  
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